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Nidec Copal Electronics Corp. 
Sensor Division 
Aakami 2188, Sano, Tochigi, 327-0104, Japan 
Tel : ＋81-283-25-3111 

 
October 4, 2021 

Product Discontinuance Notification 
 

Dear valued customers 
 
This is to inform you formally that the following products are being discontinued. This 
notification is for your company to take appropriate action should your internal documentation 
for these part numbers need to be updated.  
 
 
【Products affected】  

    Product Name Model Number 

Pressure transducer  

PA-708-102R-10-PB 

PA-708-302R-10-PB 

PA-708-602R-10-PB 

We do not have a recommended alternative, so please contact other sensor manufacturers. 
 

【Reason for change】    
Due to discontinuation of sensor module production. 

 

【Effective date】  
  Last order date: End of March 2022 

Last shipment date: End of September 2022 
Due to the limited stock of sensor modules, we can’t guarantee to meet your desired quantity 

at the time of final ordering. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative/office for more 
details.  


